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Wednesday 7 June marked National Chocolate Ice Cream Day, so naturally our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents

didn’t want to miss out on the opportunity to taste some yummy ice cream!

We crafted delicious chocolate ice cream milkshakes and added chocolate sauce to make them extra tasty. As we enjoyed

drinking them, we watched 'Charlie and the Chocolate Factory' to keep in the chocolate theme.

Everyone enjoyed chatting about their favourite memories of having an ice cream by the beach. We can’t wait for our next tasty treat

day!  

 


